
 

 

21 August 2015 

 

 

 

 

Keston Ruxton 

Manager, Market Assessment and Dairy

Regulation Branch 

Commerce Commission 

 

im.review@comcom.govt.nz

 

 

Dear Keston 

 

Input Methodologies Review 

 

I refer to the Commission’s 16 June discussion paper setting out the key issues and 

defining the specific issues to be addressed by the Commission in its review of input 

methodologies, and seeking input from interested stakeholders.

 

Air New Zealand has been party to, and fully supports, the submission from BARNZ 

in response to the Commission’s invitation.

 

We look forward to the opportunity to review submissions from other parties,  and 

to the next stage of this process.

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sean Ford 

Manager Aeronautical Suppliers

Manager, Market Assessment and Dairy 

im.review@comcom.govt.nz 
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